
Car swerves off New Poag Road on 
Friday
September 24 2018 10:54 AM

 

EDWARDSVILLE - A car ran off the road on New Poag Road in Edwardsville on 
Friday afternoon.

Southern Illinois University-Edwardsville Police was on the scene quickly and worked 
the situation. There were no apparent injuries in the accident.


